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November 17, 2008

VIA FACSIMILE AND OVERNIGHT COURIER

Mr. Doug Dean

Director

Colorado Public Utilities Commission

1560 Broadway, Suite 250

Denver, CO 80202

RE:
Docket No. 08I-113EG; In the Matter of the Investigation of Regulatory and Rate Incentives for Gas and Electric Companies; Notice of Ex Parte Presentation 
Dear Director Dean: 


On November 13, 2008, representatives of Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. met with Commissioner Baker at the Commission offices in Denver, Colorado.  The representatives of Wal-Mart included Joshua Phair, Senior Manager, Public Affairs and Government Relations; Jess Galura, Senor Manager, Energy Regulatory Analysis and Holly Rachel Smith, outside counsel.  Mr. Galura participated by telephone.  The meeting was conducted between 11:00 and 11:30 am


The purpose of the meeting was to discuss Wal-Mart’s management of its energy costs and its preference for alternative regulatory mechanisms that can lead to improved price signals.  In particular, the representatives of Wal-Mart discussed a recent study on inverted block rates, “Equity Effects of Increasing-Block Electricity Pricing,” a Wal-Mart white paper on decoupling, “Wal-Mart Customer Insight to Decoupling in an Era of Declining Customer Energy Use,” and a NRRI July 2008 paper, “A Rate Design to Encourage Energy Efficiency and Reduce Revenue Requirements.”  These documents were not provided to the Commissioner but will be filed under separate cover.  The enclosed short power-point presentation was distributed at the meeting.  


Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing.

Very truly yours,

Holly Rachel Smith

Counsel for Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. and Sam’s West, Inc. 
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